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On August 28, 2025, Mr. NAKAE Arata, Deputy Chief of Mission,
delivered remarks at the United Nations Development Programme’s
(UNDP) “Stakeholder Engagement To Develop Gender-responsive
Educational Products/Material on Disaster-resistant Boatbuilding in
Barbados”. 
 

This event is part of the “Barbados Coastal Fisheries Resilience
Project”, supported by Japan with USD 2.93 million to aid the recovery
of the fishery sector following the devastating impact of Hurricane
Beryl in 2024. 
 

Mr. NAKAE highlighted the hardworking men and women of Barbados’
fishing communities, thanked UNDP for their dedication, and
commended the Government of Barbados for its leadership and vision
in advancing sustainable development. 


